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As an Oregon resident and voter, I am adamantly opposed to SB210. Making voting 

in-person the standard and removing or reducing voting by mail is a blatant attempt 

to suppress the vote.  

 

There has been no credible proof of fraud in any of our elections and Oregon has 

consistently had higher turnouts during elections ever since instating vote by mail in 

1998, close to 3 decades ago. It is shameful that this nonsense has even made it to 

committee. 

 

I will 100% throw more support behind anyone who is opposing SB210 and any other 

voter suppression agenda. 


